
School Council Meeting 25th Nov 22 

Attending: Thomas, Clara, Maisy, Maya, Kira, Georgia, Finlee, Mostyn and Eva 

Apologies: IP, Phoebe D, Matilda, Amelia  

Agenda/Minutes 

 

1) The school Christmas Fayre is next Friday, usually the school council 

make hampers to be raffled off. It was agreed that this should take 

place as usual and the mufti day will be next Tuesday. 

2) Suggestion from the suggestion box – Long hair to be kept down. It was 

agreed by the school council that this is not allowed due to health and 

safety. 

3) Ideas for a fund raiser towards the picnic  benches – Several different 

ideas were discussed and the school council agreed on ‘Fill a jar’ as we 

haven’t done once since before Covid. It is a very popular fund raiser 

and it makes a lot of money. We are asking that the jars come into 

school in the week of the 16th January. Tickets will be on sale in the 

week of the 23rd January and we will hold the raffle on the 27th 

January. 

4) Any Issues raised: None 

Remind children in pupil voice assembly to use the suggestion box.  

Health and Safety + Safeguarding Concerns including Online-Safety: Yes 

Date of next meeting: Dec 2022 

 


